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I am entirely against E-bikes on the trails proposed. There are already a LOT of bikes on these trails. increasing

the number of bikes by allowing E-bikes is only going to make them more crowded and these trails will soon be

like those trails around Park City which have "waves" of bikes allowed every fifteen minutes.

 

 

 

Additionally, e-bikes can already go most any place else around Jackson. There isn't a shortage of other bike

paths available.

 

 

 

Finally, we are making it challenging for anyone to know the difference between an e-bike and a small motor

cycle. The more advancements that are being made in e-bikes the more there is little distinction between these.

 

 

 

Please do not allow e-bikes on these trails.

 

 

 

Thank you for reading my comment.

 

 

 

Travis Samulski

 

Pinedale, Wyoming


